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Mr. Damon W. Harrison, Commissioner
Bureau of Energy Management
Department of Energy
P. O. Box 11888
Lexington, Kentucky 40578

.

Dear Mr. L_.rison:

I appreciate your concern about the future role of the
Office of State Programs expressed in your letter of
May 23, 1980, to Chairman Ahearne. Your praise for the
office's past efforts is most welcome.

I want to assure you that your views will be most carefully
considered in any reorganization which may affect the
Office of State Programs. The Nuclear Regulatory Commission
remains committed to the idea of preserving close working
relations with the States.

1 Thank you for your views; we hope you will continue to
bring such issues to our attention.

Sincerely,

(Sste$ VE!!.':.e J. Ci::ks

William J. Dircks
Acting Executive Director

for Operations
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